
Attachment 

CITY OF MERCED 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 

UPDATE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF Section 10642 
of the Water Code, the City of Merced has prepared its Urban Water Management Plan and the City 
intends to adopt said Plan as a result of said preparation. 
 
That said Plan and the proposed changes and amendments are available for public inspection at the 
office of the City of Merced, Public Works Department, located at 1776 Grogan Avenue, Merced, 
California and the Office of the City Clerk, located at 678 W. 18th Street, Merced, California.  Loaner 
copies of the Plan are also available for checkout at the City Public Works office.  An on-line copy 
of the Plan is on the City’s website at 
https://www.cityofmerced.org/depts/pw/water_division/urban_water_management_plan.asp.   In addition, copies 
of the Plan are available for public inspection at the following public libraries:   
 
 Merced County Library, 2100 O Street, Merced, CA 95340 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on the proposed Plan at a 
meeting of the City Council to be held on the fifteenth day of May at the hour of 6:00 p.m .at the 
City Council Chamber. 
 
Upon completion of said public hearing, the Plan will be adopted as prepared or as modified. 
 
This notice shall be published once a week for two successive weeks in the Merced County Times. 
 
Publish: 4/27/2017 and 5/4/2017                               City of Merced by/ John Tresidder, Assistant 
City Clerk 
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